
Notice for Appointment of New Magistrate Judge 
 

The Judicial Conference of the United States has authorized the appointment of a 
full-time United States Magistrate Judge for the District of Delaware. The current annual salary 
of the position is $191,360. The term of office is eight years. 

 
A full public notice for the magistrate judge position is posted in the Office of the Clerk 

of the District Court at the J. Caleb Boggs Federal Building and U. S. Courthouse located at 844 
North King Street Wilmington, Delaware 19801, Suite 4209. The notice is also available on the 
court’s web site at www.ded.uscourts.gov. 

 
Interested persons may contact the Clerk of the District Court for additional information. 

The application form is available on the court’s web site.  Applications must be submitted to 
John A. Cerino, Clerk of Court, 844 N. King Street, Unit 18, Wilmington, DE 19801, Attention 
Merit Selection Panel. 

 
Applications must be received by December 31, 2018. 

http://www.ded.uscourts.gov/

